

Tuesday, September 23, 2025

Dear Breckenridge Residents,

The City of Breckenridge is still working on identifying the type of water service line for every home and business in the city. We have partnered with ISG Engineering to assist in identifying these lines. This effort has been mandated by the Federal EPA. This is our final attempt to accurately identify the type of each water service line. Thank you to those that have assisted us by taking pictures of your service line and sending to city hall. We have created a data base of that information and continue to update it.

Currently, there is funding available to cover 100% of the replacement cost if you have lead or a galvanized steel service line. That could change in the future.

If your home or business was built before 1970, the service line could be lead or galvanized steel. ISG Engineering will be making phone calls, setting up appointments and knocking on doors trying to help identify water service line types.

Please give them your full cooperation as they are here to help you!

If you have questions, please contact, Breckenridge Public Utilities at (218)643-4681.

